
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Final Day of Term 
 
The end of the term is almost upon us and we are preparing for the last day before we break up for 
Easter.    
 
The day will end early for pupils at 1.00 pm, when they will be registered and dismissed so that they 
can enjoy the Easter break.  Pupils who go home on the school minibus will still be able to do so but 
will depart at this earlier time.   
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, students will have a break in the morning in which they 
will be able use their free school meal entitlement.  
 
We appreciate that not all families will be able to accommodate an early finish and if you are not 
able to collect your child or re-arrange transport, then your child can remain at school and will be 
supervised until 3.15 pm.  If this is the case, then we would ask that you send an email requesting 
for your child to remain at school and giving the reason why – please send this to 
sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk before 25th March 2025 to enable us to put arrangements in place. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Mrs C F Hewerdine 
(Headteacher) 
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